Bay Breeze Point HOA

Norfolk, VA 23518


*********Security and Community Alert*********
December 31, 2010
Two areas of concern have surfaced:  

· Vacant home vandals

· Stolen Autos

First, concerning vacant home vandals, Bay Breeze Point has several vacant homes that present a target for vandals and uninvited home setters.  For example, just within the last several days, Norfolk police have investigated a potential vacant home visitation by unknown individuals in the early AM hours -- around 4 AM.   All of us need to keep our eyes and ears open to unusual activities.   If something doesn't seem right, e.g., noise emitting from a vacant home during the night, call the Norfolk Police and let them investigate.  An effective community watch will help keep our community from making the news as a location for criminal activities.
Second, we received the following email from Norfolk officials regarding a recent increase in auto thiefs. 

Subject: Stolen Autos

We need your eyes in reference to the following:

 

There have been seven incidents where vehicles were stolen by an unknown person or persons. In four of the cases, witnesses report they observed a dark blue or black pick-up style tow truck possibly operated by a black male. The tow truck may be unmarked or may have very small lettering displayed. Most of the vehicles were inoperable at the time they were stolen.

 

If you observe a tow truck matching this description, please notify the Police at 9-1-1 or 441-5610.

 

Your assistance is greatly appreciated,

Sandra

Lastly, we still need volunteers to serve on our neighborhood watch committee.  Please notify any current BOD member if you are interested in helping out our community in this critical area.  

